# The Country Woodland Connection July 2023

## KONA ICE

The Kona Ice truck pulls into CW for a summer treat on 7/10 at 10:30 am. Everyone loves picking their favorite flavor and cooling off in the hot summer heat!

## **VACATIONS**

After attending at least one year, (12 months from your start date, and then every calendar year after that) you have earned a free week! You deserve it! One free week, considered a "vacation credit" is only applicable once a year and when using your vacation credit, your child may not attend any portion of the M-F week. Just call or email the office and let us know when you want to use it! (Credits do not roll over if un-used. Sorry!)

# Theme this month: "On the Go!"

"A man travels the world over in search of what he needs and returns home to find it."

-George A. Moore

## **JULY EVENTS:**

- 7/4 CLOSED for 4th of July
- 7/10 KONA ICE @ 10:30 am
- 7/24 4-in-1 MOONBOUNCE 9-12
- 7/31 KIDOKINETICS @ 10:00



CW will be closed on July 4 for Independence Day! Enjoy your day!

#### KIDOKINETICS

Kidokinetics is an all around sports fitness program for children of all ages that bring sports knowledge and fitness skills to children of all ages and abilities. "The magic of Kidokinetics is that we've made sure achieving goals is an exciting experience — one that is so much fun, kids aren't even aware of the fact that they're learning." Kidokinetics visits CW on 7/31 @ 10:00. This was rescheduled from last month due to cancellation because of rain.

## SUMMER/FALL REGISTRATION FEES

Please be sure to have paid the \$75 summer registration fee and the \$150 fall 2023/24 school year registration fee to reserve your child's place. If you have any questions regarding your account, contact the office. Thank you.

703 256-9400

shari@countrywoodland.com

t.price@countrywoodland.com



## **NEW FACES!**

You may have noticed a few new teachers this summer; Ms. Asley and Ms. Amie, twin sisters and friends of Ms. Sarah! have already eagerly jumped in learning all about CW and are excited to start off in our 2s and 3s class rooms. We have also had a lot of new children join us this summer. We know change can be difficult. Thank you to our teachers and "established" little ones for helping make everyone feel comfortable and welcome at CW.

## SUN-SCREEN, WATER PLAY & BUG SPRAY

Please fill out and return the necessary permission slips if you would like our staff to apply sun screen/bug spray to your child. *We highly recommend it.* Your teacher or the office have extra forms if needed. You must provide the actual lotion in its original container and have it labeled with your child's name. Siblings need their own separate bottles. It is also required that a water play permission form be completed for water play day. This is a licensing regulation. Thank you.